April 7, 2021

Bath School Community,
This week the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services announced that the
State of Michigan will be going back to quarantining individuals with exposure to COVID-19 for

fourteen (14) days instead of the 10 days that Bath Community Schools had been using.

Bath Community Schools are required to follow the directives of the MDHHS and will
again be quarantining individuals for fourteen (14) days beginning today, April 7th, 2021.

We appreciate your understanding and patience as we navigate State’s changes in
procedures and processes surrounding COVID-19.

Respectfully,

Paul Hartsig
Superintendent



